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July 21, 1994 B S

Mr. Ken Townsend

U.S. Department of the Interior
Bureau of Land Management
Farmington District Office

1235 La Plata Highway
Farmington, NM 87401

T

Re: LA PLATA MANCOS UNIT:
WELL C-6: LONG-TERM SHUT IN

Dear Ken:

This is 1in response to your 1letter of June 20. Our
intention is to return this well to injection. We presently have a
problem with our compressor but expect to resume injection within a
couple of months.

Regards,
/s e
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